
 

16 May 2022 
 
 
Dear parents/carers 
 
The ELT Partnership has arranged for an official photographer to visit our school on Thursday 19 May 
2022 to take photographs of our school and pupils which will be used on various digital platforms 
including: 

 Twitter 
 Carterhatch Junior School website 
 ELT Partnership websites 
 Local news platforms 

 
The following classes will be involved in the photographs and we would therefore like your consent for 
your child to be included.   

 3 Kahlo 
 4 Sharman (wearing outdoor learning clothes, including wellies) 
 5 Berners-Lee 
 Pupil Librarians 
 School Parliament members 
 School allotment gardeners  

 
Pupils must wear full school uniform except 4 Sharman class.  Those not in full uniform will not be 
photographed. 
 
Please complete the slip at the bottom of this letter and return to your child’s class teacher by tomorrow, 
Tuesday 17 May 2022. 
 
We appreciate your support and look forward to sharing the images through our platforms. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

Helen McGovern 
 

Headteacher  
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….…………... 
 

Photograph permission – 2022 
 
 
I give permission for my child, ……………………………….………………….…….. of class ……………..………………………. 
to have their photograph taken which may be used on various digital platforms. 
 
 
Signed: ………………………………………………………………..………………. Date: …………………………………….…………. 
                                          Parent/Carer    


